
 
 

 
 

May 1, 2023       
 
Christine Harper, AVP 
Enrollment Management and Chief Enrollment Officer 
University of Kentucky 
  
VIA EMAIL:   abigailjacob@uky.edu 
 
Re:  FOIA 23-43  
 
Subject:   Please provide the following: as a reference, we are specifically making this request in light of the Illinois 
Administrative Code Ill. Admin. Code tit. 23 § 375.80 Directory Information.  Data requested from UK: Student name, 
physical address, student or parent email (prefer student, but understand parent may be released instead), phone 
number and grade level. 
 
Dear Ms. Harper: 
 
This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your FOIA request received on 
4/26/2023 under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.)  which you asked for the above referenced 
information.   
 
The district has not designated any information as student directory information. There are no records responsive to 
your request. 
 
You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of 
the Illinois Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a).  You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by writing to: 

  
Public Access Counselor 
Office of the Attorney General 
500 South 2nd Street 
Springfield, IL 62706 

  
If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the date of this 
denial letter. Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when filing a 
Request for Review with the PAC. You also have the right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the 
State circuit court. 5 ILCS 140/11. 
 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive letter will be 
posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of 
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2023 – 23-43. 
 
Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred an expense that comprised of the cost 
of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to your request. Let me know if you have additional 
questions. Thank you. 
 

Andrea Wiaduch 
Andrea Wiaduch  
Finance Coordinator/Freedom of Information Officer 

http://www.sd308.org/

